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Diary dates for the Summer Term are shown below and 

will be included and updated on every newsletter. 
 

15.06.2022 Year 5 and 6 to The Belgrade 

to see Hamlet (p.m.) 

15.06.2022 Yr4 Take Maths Times Tables 

Test 

20.06.2022 6.00 New Reception Parents 

Information Evening – school 

hall 

23.06.2022 6.00 New Nursery Parents 

Information Evening – school 

hall 

24.6.2022 Year 5 Sing concert Warwick 

Arts Centre 

06.07.2022 Induction Day 

07.07.2022 Year 2 to Warwick Castle 

12.07.2022 p.m. Sports Day (if raining then 

Wednesday 13th July) Parents 

welcome 

15.07.2022 School reports out today 

18.07.2022 3.15 – Meet your child’s new 

class teacher 

19.07.2022 6.00 Year 6 Play for 

parents/carers 

(tea/coffee/cakes for 

afterwards) 

21.07.2022 School finishes for Summer 

2.15 

Wednesday 7th September Children return to school 
 

 

2021/22-Extra Bank Holiday Friday 22nd July – School 

finishes Thursday 21st July at 2.15. 

2022/23  INSET days: Monday 5th September 

    Tuesday 6th September 

  Friday 7th October 

  Tuesday 3rd January 2023 

(1 more day to be set) 

  

 

 
New groups will be allocated from 25th April  

Monday  

Tuesday Tag Rugby Y5 & Y6 12.30 - 1.00 

Multiskills  Y4 & Y5 
& Y6 

3.15 - 4.15 

Wednesday  
Football 

 
Y3 & Y4 

 
12.30 – 1.00 

Multi-skills  Y1 & Y2 
& Y3 

3.15 - 4.15 

Friday Dance Y1 and 
Y2 

3.15-4.15 

 

 

 

 
 

Our P.A. met and have arranged the following 

events for the children. 
 

17.06.2022 Fathers’ Day Gift  

30.06.2022 School Disco £2.00 (you can pay on the night) 

R/1/2: 5.00-6.00 

3/4/5/6: 6.15 -7.15 

Drinks included in the fee 

30.06.2022 Uniform sale – quality items available for a 

donation (5.00-7.15) 

 

We had another member join our very small 

team – thank you. We could do with a few more 

– if you have the time please speak to Katie, 

Sam or Leanne. 

The PA are making arrangements for the 

Christmas Fair – please come along to the next 

meeting if you can support. 

  
What a lovely treat on Friday – Reception class 

delivered their class assembly to a packed 

crowd of families. 



 
 

 
I am happy to report that the bad tempered 

ladybird went home in a good mood. 

Thank you families for staying afterwards and 

looking at all the work the children have 

completed over the year. 

  

 
Year 5 visted the MAD Museum in Stratford – 

well worth a visit. 

 

 
I had a lovely email from the Museum 

congratualting the children on their excellent 

behaviour and conduct – well done Year 5. 

 
 

Vaccinations are now available for children 

aged 5 to 11. The government is urging parents 

to take up this offer to stop a furhter Covid19 

outbreak. If you are thinking of taking your 

child for thei vaccination then please take a 

look at the child-friendly booklet about 

vaccinations, available at: 

https://schools.warwickshire.gov.uk/coronavir

us 

 

 

 
We welcome Mrs Stevenson to our Nursery 

Team – please give her a wave and a hello when 

you see her.  

Miss Gibbs has now taken over as Acting 

Nursery Manager in the place of Miss McNiff, 

and Mrs Williams will be Acting Nursery 

Assistant Manager.   

 

 
Please telephone the office with details of 

your child’s medical appointment in advance of 



the day, if possible. We are having phone calls 

just minutes before the children have their 

appointments. Please also let Mrs Turner have 

a copy of the appointment letter for her 

records. 

 

 
Again we are having issues around social media 

and children’s online behaviour. I am attaching 

a poster for WhatsApp for parents – please 

keep an eye on your child’s online behaviour and 

discuss any issues with them directly. 

 
The main door will close at 8.55. It is expected 

that chidlren will be in school and in class by 

this time.  

Lessons start at 8.55 prompt. 

 

 
We welcomed the Fire Service again on 

Tuesday last week. They were able to drive the 

fire engine onto the playground where Nursery 

and Year 1 children used the hose pipe, under 

supervision of course.  

Lots of cheering and excitement. 

Thank you Fire Service for your support – 

greatly appeciated. The children had a 

fantastic time. 

 

 

 

The NB Leisure Trust will be running a 

playscheme during the Summer holidays. Please 

see the attached information for more details. 

 

 

 
 

 
Please direct all correspondence to th office 

at admin2021@welearn365.com. 

Mrs Turner will ensure that your 

correspondence goes to the correct adult in 

school.  
Please do not email teachers directly. 

 

 

mailto:admin2021@welearn365.com


We currently have a vacancy at Wheelwright 

Lane for a cleaner from September 2022. All 

the details are on our school website if you or 

anyone you know is interested. 

 






